
Refuse Collection  
Use of new bins starts  

Wednesday September 4th 

On collection day, please 
Put your bin out by 7 am

Ensure the bin lid is fully closed

Return your bins to the property once empty


When recycling, if in doubt, leave it out. 
Update your recycling knowledge at 

www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/recycling 
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Email: thebridge@tinkersbridge.org.uk



Dates for your Diary 
All events are at the Tinkers Bridge meeting 
place unless stated otherwise.


TBRA MEETING 
Thursday July 27th 7.30pm, All welcome


COMMUNITY FRIDGE/LARDER 
Every Saturday, 9am - 11am


COMMUNITY CAFE,  
Saturday 9.30 - 11am

July 29, August 12


DOOR STEP SALE 
Saturday 29th July, 11am - 3pm


SEASIDE COACH TRIPS 
Bournemouth, Tuesday August 8th

Skegness , Saturday August 26th


START OF THE NEW BINS BEING USED 
Wednesday September 4th


Kebab Van 
Please sign the petition to keep the kebab 
van in its current position within the car park 
area outside the TB meeting place and 
Tescos. A kebab van has been in situ for 
about 30 years. If the van moves to the 
location suggested Ali will put at risk for 
targeting and attack. The kebab van is part 
of our community and he provides a service 
which goes above and beyond providing 
kebabs. 


Head to the kebab van and sign please. 


Landscaping - what are your views? 
To the right is a map of Tinkers Bridge. The landscaping 
in green is done by Woughton Community Council. 
Would you like WCC to continue with the contract or 
shall we go back to Milton Keynes Council, who appoint 
a company? Perhaps you remember what it was like 
previously when MKC Serco did it. Let us know.  


. 


These are the current houses taking part in the 
yard sale if you wish to be added to the map, 
please let me know.


BRENT  -  3, 35, 43, 49 
CONGREVE  - 13, 24 
COLNE  -  2, 12, 65 
HATTON. -  6, 8, 10, 11, 27 
BROADWATER. -  2, 19 

Slow down for wildlife 
Drivers are urged to take care as another wild 
goose was killed on the road next to Ashland 
Lake recently. There have been numerous 
casualties. Allie Short, who rescues wild 
birds, has written to the ParksTrust, urging 
that they take action to ensure there are no 
more casualties. Reduce your speed! 


Rubbish & Fly tipping 
Let’s keep our estate looking good and take 
pride in where we live. 


Tear up cardboard, place it in recycling bag 

Don’t fly tip

Double wrap any items with traces of food 
that won’t scrape off

All broken glass must 
be secularly wrapped 
and placed in black bag


 



